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Our Ref.: C225/21 
 

   13 September 2021 
 

Dear Wendy, 

 

At its meeting on 9 September, the Committee for Health agreed to seek a written 

briefing from the Department on progress in the work relating to neurology 

services and the work of Dr. Watt, including progress in the Cohort 3 patient recall 

and the work of the Department and the RQIA on the Expert Review of Records of 

Deceased Patients of Dr Watt. 

 

I would appreciate a response by 24 September 2021. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Keith McBride 
Clerk 
Committee for Health 

 
Cc: Suzanne.Howe@health-ni.gov.uk 
      Craig.Murray@health-ni.gov.uk 
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